
Texas Tech University of Health Sciences Center (TTUHSC), Labor Condition 

Application Notification – ETA Case Number 61b40131988661001cd5df42 - 

Employment Address: 3601 4th Street, Lubbock, TX 79430 

 

Notice is hereby given that TTUHSC is seeking to employ one nonimmigrant H-1B alien 

worker, and that such nonimmigrant worker will be employed in the occupation of Medical 

Scientists, Except Epidemiologists, on a full-time basis.  The nonimmigrant alien worker 

sought to be employed will be paid between $67,500 and $77,500 per year.  The H-1B 

nonimmigrant alien worker employed in the stated position will be employed in H-1B status 

for a period from January 1, 2022 through December 31, 2024.  Employment in the described 

occupational classification will be located at: 3601 4th Street, Lubbock, TX 79430.  A true 

and correct copy of the Labor Condition Application being filed is available for public 

inspection at TTUHSC, Immigration & Compliance Services, 3601 4th Street, Lubbock, 

Texas 79430.  Complaints alleging misrepresentation of material facts in the Labor Condition 

Application and/or failure to comply with the terms of the Labor Condition Application may 

be filed with any office of the Wage and Hour Division of the United States Department of 

Labor. 

 

 

Date Posted: _________________________ 

 

Date Removed: _______________________ 

 

Location Posted: ____________________________________________________________ 

 

Signature: _________________________________ 

 

By: ____________________________ 

 

Date: ___________________________ 

  



COPY AND PASTE COMPLETED PAGE 1 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  



USE IF TTUHSC DEPARTMENT WILL HANDLE 2nd POSTING 

 

Instructions 

• This Notice must be posted in two conspicuous locations at the place of employment: 602 

Indiana Ave., Lubbock, TX 79415 (Locations may be placed near required employment 

law posters, such as the Wage & Hour postings). 

• Post the Notice for 15 consecutive calendar days (ex. 09/22/2021 to 10/04/2021).   

• When you have posted the Notice, please notify TTUHSC ICS directly at ICS@ttuhsc.edu 

to confirm the Notice has been posted. 

• After the 15-day day posting period has ended, please remove the Notice posting and 

complete the information in the lines below.   

• TTUHSC ICS will be tracking the posting period, send an email reminder on the 15th 

day, and request that you provide us with the Notice. 

• Thank you for your assistance.      

mailto:ICS@ttuhsc.edu

